
 

The Linc; 
Principal’s Message: 
 
Lincoln families, I can't express how much joy I felt 
yesterday at parent recess. It was so wonderful to 
see our Lincoln family back together again, and 
watching parents play with their kids. I want to thank 
the PTO for providing treats and volunteering their 
time to help out.  I also want to thank Mr. Ron for 
providing firewood and hay bales, and Mr. Loper and 
our 5th grade students for getting everything set up. 
Finally, thank you to everyone who attended. It was a 
great example of teamwork. 
  
If you have not signed up for your parent-teacher 
conference, please do so asap. The conferences will 
be held via zoom for convenience. Please call the 
school if you are having difficulty with this format. 

Have a great weekend! 

     March 4, 2022 

 
 
 
 
 

 
3/11-Dress like a Book Character 
3/15-Parent Teacher Conference 
3/17-Parent Teacher Conference 
3/18-No School 
3/24-Sports Day 
3/25-Spring Break 
4/5-return to School 

Please Register for Parent-Teacher Conferences! 

Parent-teacher conferences are on March 15th & 17th.  Please 

register online at www.ptcfast.com/reg1.  You will need to 

enter the code for your child’s teacher found below.  Please 

only sign up for one time slot per student.  Dual household or 

co-parent families will need to share the same conference time.  

Conferences will be held via zoom. 

School field trips 
Lincoln school will attempt to try and fit in 

a couple of field trips.  Please be patient 

and understanding with your childs’ 

teacher.  This is a big undertaking and it will 

look differently for each grade.  When you 

see a permission slip come home with your 

child please sign and return it as soon as 

possible as we would hate to have your 

child miss out on a fun activity because 

they do not have written permission from a 

parent.   Weekly newsletters from your 

child’s teacher will notify you of upcoming 

field trips dates. 

It is also important to remind your child 

that field trips are a privilege and best 

behavior is expected.  If your student 

cannot display  appropriate behavior at 

school then they will not be invited to 

attend these off campus special events. 

 

Mrs. Mellema 179188488 
Mrs. Fisher  UMN188490  
Mrs. Ward  7AC188497 
Mrs. Friske  HU21321061  
Mr. Tippett  NGZ188501 
Ms. Michael  LUJ188507  
Mrs. Sterly  3BV188508  
Mrs. Case  41V188513  
Mrs. Frey  T8B188525 
Mrs. Daniel  27V188531 

Kindergarten Registration for the 2022/2023 school 

year opened on February 1, 2022.  If you or 

someone you know has an appropriately aged 

student, registration forms can be obtained from 

our elementary website. 

In the interest of making sure that everyone has a conference 

time, any families that have not signed up prior to Thursday, 

March 10th will be assiaigned a conference time.   



 


